
1962

The man day rate was $12.50 per day for guests, $10.00 per day for Members, $2.00 for Spring
Camps and $4.00 per day for Fall Camps in 1962. The Camp was officially opened on June 29th

1962 and closed on September 5th, 1962. The yearly dues were $25.00 .

A meeting was held at the Windsor Club in November 1962. John Walker Haddow spoke about
the new set up of Morton’s Point Camp (Club). Fred Bray Isaacs offered to pay $27.50 to cover
Bruce McAndrew’s account but this was refused and the account was written off as “services
rendered”. Mr. J. A. Labelle was requested to act for Morton’s Point Camp. It was decided that
Share Stocks be issued to Members who supplied necessary funds to pay off the indebtedness of
the Limited Company. J. O’Grady suggested the group continue as a Limited Company. John
Walker Haddow was appointed as a committee of one, with the power to add, to be in charge of
the boats and hiring of the cook for the 1963 season. The following Camps were scheduled for
1963. July 1 - 6 Dr. Cook, July 7 - 13 vacant, July 14 - 20 J. O’Grady, July 21 - 27 Fred Bray
Isaacs, July 28 August 3 vacant, August 4 - 10 John Walker Haddow, August 11 - 17 Mr. Surrell,
August 18 to September 5 Chris Teeter.

A net loss of $48.50 was reported for the period between January 1st 1962 and December 31st

1962. 

The cooks this year were Mrs. Alice Albertson and Linda Anne Morgan.

Resignations (1) George Masters

New Members voted in on November 1962 (4) C. A. Dalton, E. Nolan, E. Walters, M.. Meier.
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